May 18, 2023 minutes — 5:00 rec meeting

Present — Zack, Elizabeth, Joe, Olivia, Tyler, Tanya
Absent — Erin, Gary, Ward

- School will be taking the Ski Club back. This is a win for all of us — they will have oversite and can
operate it as they see fit.

- Tammy is no longer affiliated with the village. Leah Bowens will be running the summer arts and
crafts program two days per week. We have budgeted $3500 for the summer, but it will mostly
be twice a week for 8 weeks, with some additional dates on special events. The extra money can
go for more arts and crafts and something like yoga. Zack spoke with Sonya about possible yoga
on the green. Tanya mentioned archery as sometime that we might add.

- Swimming — we will want to get as many kids as possible so no need to just do one day of
signups. Zack will announce registration next week.

- Camp registrations are going up slowly and Zack is getting the information shared. Registrations
should be up next week.

- Zack is meeting with the basketball club next week.

- Refund request for Michelle Combs for softball camp — unanimously approved

- Recbuilding is all set and looks great inside. They are in the middle of ordering chairs and look to
use the space when there is rain and they need have arts and crafts inside.

- There is going to be a basketball clinic this weekend for girls.

- Softball is going well, umpire issues persist. We did find a few coaches for the softball team — the
Leaches. They are playing tonight in McGraw.

- Thereis a club of 35+ guys who want to play lacrosse — Rusty Cage Lacrosse. They will do non
competitive pickup games. The village would have a problem with insurance — we can only cover
youth, not adults. Zack will look into what the insurance costs would be.

- Discussed a popup pickleball net — what would it cost and would there be insurance costs.

- Zack said everyone should go to Calale and check out the back stop. He and Jake spent lots of
time finishing it up and it looks great.

- Football plants — Zack will need to start over due to the time elapsed since the funds were
approved. There are old pants if things are not done in time.

- Concerts are all booked for the summer. Chasing Neon will be coming in June for the fire
department and then again later for the summer concert series.

- Zack will be booking the entertainment for Magic on Main in August.

Next meeting will be on June 15, and then off for July and August.

Next meeting on June 15, 2023 at 5:00



